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August 2, 2018 
 
 
Judson Center, SA0500459 
Kathryn Lowe, Director 
12220 E. 13 Mile Rd, Suite 200 
Warren, MI 48093 
  
SUBJECT:  Substance Abuse Disorder Standard Licensure Survey for Judson Center  
 
Dear Ms. Lowe: 
 
A standard state licensure inspection was conducted on July 30, 2018 at Judson 
Center, pursuant to Michigan Public Health Code, Act 368 of 1978, Part 62, section 
333.6238, which obligates the department to make at least one visit to each licensed 
health facility or agency every three years for survey and evaluation for the purpose of 
licensure. 
 
Participants included: 
• Kathryn Lowe, Director 
• James Hoyt, Regulatory Officer, LARA, State Licensing Section 
 
Based on the state licensure inspection findings, the Department has determined that 
Judson Center, is in substantial compliance with the MCL 333.6201 through MCL 
333.6251 and/or the Michigan Administrative Rules R325.14101 through R325.14928 
as applicable. 
 
 
 
        

  James Hoyt, Regulatory Officer 
  Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
  State Licensing Section 
  hoytj3@michigan.gov  
  (P): 517-243-3092 
  (F): 517-241-3354 

 
 


